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Triton College will Celebrate Earth Day 
Viewing of The Origin of Earth Day and 24 Hours on Earth 

 
 

RIVER GROVE, Ill. – Triton College will celebrate Earth Day by showing The Origin 
of Earth Day and an episode of 24 Hours on Earth in Room A-215 (a Library 
classroom) on Friday, April 22, at noon.  
 
“It is important to teach students about Earth Day so they can understand our 
planet,” said faculty librarian Dr. Dubravka Juraga. “I hope it gives them a better 
understanding of the world we live in.”  
 
The Origin of Earth Day explores April 22, 1970, the first Earth Day. The film 24 
Hours on Earth follows a variety of animals and their struggle each day to survive.  



Students do not need to sign up for the event. Dr. Juraga said they can come to 
the Library if they want to participate in the viewing.  
 
For more information, please contact Dr. Dubravka Juraga at 
dubravkajuraga@triton.edu or (708) 456-0300, Ext. 3591.  
 
 
 
  
### 
 
Media Contact 
Maryann Pisano 
Staff Writer  
maryannpisano@triton.edu 
(708) 456-0300, Ext. 3062 
 

ABOUT TRITON COLLEGE  
Triton College is a two-year college dedicated to helping members of the 25 
Western Cook County communities in our district and beyond to achieve 
educational, professional and personal success. Located in River Grove, IL, Triton 
offers more than 110 degree and certificate programs on its 110-acre campus, 
featuring a comfortable, friendly and diverse atmosphere. Triton holds classes at 
several satellite locations as well and offers online learning opportunities. Triton’s 
dedicated faculty and staff work to provide high quality, convenient and 
affordable educational opportunities to more than 12,000 students each year. 
Triton College is accredited by the Higher Learning Commission. Learn more at 
www.triton.edu.   

 


